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"There will never be a new world order until women
are a part of it."
- Alice Paul

Happy National Womens' Heritage Month! FCUSD
has dedicated the month of April to This month
FCUSD is commemorating outstanding women and
their remarkable achievements throughout our
nation's history. The Student Advisory Board
encourages the recognition and observation of the
importance of women in our society.

Dates to Remember

April 3-7 - Spring Break
April 10 - PD Day: No School
April 12 - Next SAB Meeting @ Cordova Lane Center
April 18 – Performance Rehearsals @ Cordova Lane Center from 4-6 PM
April 26 - International Night @ Cordova High School from 6-8 PM

What's been happening at SAB?

District-wide International Night

FCUSD's first-ever district-wide International Night is planned to take place in Cordova High
School's parking lot and Performing Arts Center on Wednesday, April 26, from 6 to 8 PM.

Participants and volunteers must arrive by 4:30 PM.

Students can participate in
● Community Service hours (set-up or tear-down of decorations)
● Performances
● Fashion show
● Networking with other schools
● Planning Food Donations



● Hosting a cultural booth
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Volunteer, Performance, Fashion Show, Cultural Booth Interest

Use tinyurl.com/fcusdintnight to access the form or scan the QR Code

Join our International Night Remind to stay updated!

Text @fcusdint23 to 81010 to join the Remind…

SAB Sub-Committee Work

The Student Advisory Board has three sub-committees: Dress Code, Culture & Climate, and
Mental Health. These committees are invested in various ventures, such as developing an
equitable dress code petition, planning a conference for affinity groups, working on peer-to-peer
mental health counseling, and much more!


